COMMUNITY NOTIFICATION

NEW PUBLIC OPEN SPACE
2A FRANK STREET, NOBLE PARK

CONCEPT DESIGN
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The City of Greater Dandenong Is creating a new public
open space on the former tennis court site at 2A Frank
Street.

During November 2021, the community were invited to
participate in a pre-design consultation process, with the
opportunity to share their ideas on the design for this
new public open space. The main themes and ideas
that emerged from the community’s feedback provided
council with clear direction on the design for this new
open space.

Concept Plan - Key design elements are:

» A paved flexible space with umbrella sockets that
allows for a range of everyday or programmed uses

A high quality landscaped space which provides
shade, colourful trees and garden beds

» Arelaxing space to enjoy gatherings with friends and
family

» A seating wall that extends around the edge of the
garden bed and stage

e A pergola and a variety of seating and table options

e A timber stage

 Clear sight lines into the space and is safe day and
night.

 Provision of lighting

e The use of timber in the furniture and structures

- Council thank you for your contribution which has

helped shape the design of this new open space.

Next Steps
Council Is now progressing towards delivering this
project by June 2022.

For more information visit

greaterdandenong.vic.gov.au/frank-street

Or scan the QR code below

(GREATER
DANDENON(]

City of Opportunity

)/

NOBLE PARK

Suburban
Revitalisation

ORIA | Jobs
State Precmctg
Government and Regions

This project has been made possible with the
support of the Noble Park Revitalisation Board
and funding from the Victorian Government.



